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Directions: This will be your first homework assignment in third grade. In order for us to get to know you, you will create an “I Am…” Poster on a tri-fold poster board.  This poster board is due on Friday, August 28, 2015. On Friday, you will share your poster board with your class. They will then be displayed in the hallway outside your classroom. We are asking for tri-fold boards so that we can easily stand them in the hallway instead of trying to hang up students’ posters on the cement walls. You are allowed to but are not limited to using handwriting, typing, pictures from online, magazine cut-outs, hand-drawing, stickers, pictures, boarders, glitter, or any other items that you would like to include on your poster to make it creative and visually attractive. 
Requirements:
· At the top center of your poster in large writing or print you must write the words “I Am…” 
· Below the words I Am in the center of your poster board include a picture of yourself. It could be hand drawn, printed, or an actual photograph. 
· On the rest of your tri-fold board you should have plenty (at least 10) of “I am _________” statements about yourself. You have to fill in the blank for each statement you make. Next to or below each I am statement include a picture. It could be hand drawn, a photograph, cut out from a magazine, or any other creative way you choose as long as there is a visual. When you are finished, you should not have a lot of white space on your tri-fold board. Some examples of I am statements are below:

· I am an animal lover (include a picture of you with your dog)
· I am a sister (include a picture of you and your brother)
· I am a daughter (include a picture of you and your parents)
· I am an artist (draw a picture)
· I am a basketball player (include a picture of you playing basketball)
· I am bilingual (include hello in two different languages)
· I am from India (Include a map showing where India is)
· I am a soccer champion (glue the medal you received for winning the championship game)

Please do not bring in anything that is not attached to your poster board. They will be out in the hallway for a couple weeks and we do not want anything to come up missing. Also, just in case we ask you to please do not put anything of GREAT value on your poster board. Remember to be neat, colorful, creative, and detailed. 

We can’t wait to learn all about you and see your finished products! Please bring them with you to school on Friday, August 28, 2015. 
								Sincerely,
									The Third Grade Team
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